
 

Memorandum 
 

Date: May 5th, 2015 

To:  Members, West Linn Planning Commission 

From:    Zach Pelz, Associate Planner 

Subject:   Draft Tech Memo 11:  Planned and Financially Constrained Transportation System 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please find Draft Tech Memo 11, Planned and Financially Constrained Transportation System, for your 

review and comment. Draft Tech Memo 11 will be presented for discussion at the next Planning 

Commission meeting to be held May 13th at 6:00 at the Police Station conference room located at 1800 

8th Avenue.   

Draft Tech Memo 11 lists projects and programs recommended to address the city’s transportation 

needs. The listed projects and programs have been ranked high, medium, or low priority relative to each 

other using evaluation criteria which have been reviewed and revised based on Citizen Advisory 

Committee (CAC) and Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) comments. The revised evaluation criteria 

are shown in Attachment “A” and the evaluation of each project and program is shown in Attachment 

“B”. The forecasted funding is approximately $50,000,000 over the next 25-years (see Tech Memo 4, 

Forecast Funding and Local Funding Sources) which is projected to fund the recommended high priority 

projects only.  

The evaluation and ranking should be viewed as tool and not as an absolute in determining the city’s 

priority investments and actions and we look forward to receiving your feedback on the draft priorities. 

On May 7th we will be soliciting feedback on the draft priorities from the CAC. Following the Planning 

Commission review on May 13th, comments from the City Council will also be sought on May 18th for 

potential revisions to the priority of the projects and programs. In late summer, additional public input 

will be sought on the priority projects and programs as part of the Public Review Draft Transportation 

System Plan. 

Your input is essential and greatly appreciated. I look forward to seeing you on May 13th.  

 

Zach Pelz 


